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From the Editor

Dear readers,

I am proud to present the new issue of Journal of Information and Organizational Sciences. This issue 
contains five high quality papers:  three original scientific papers, and two preliminary communications, 
written by 13 authors from Europe and Africa. I am glad that all papers in this issue come from foreign 
countries. That proves that Journal of Information and Organizational Sciences is recognized journal in 
the international scientific community.

I would like to thank all authors for the high quality of the papers and reviewers for their contribution in 
the selection of the papers as well as for suggestions that helped authors to improve their papers. Also, 
I would like to express my thanks to the colleagues from the publishing board for their efforts in the 
technical reviewing of the papers, technical editing, distribution and all the work they built in this issue.

Alen Lovrenčić

Editor
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